
Dear Producers,         July 26, 2019 

 

On July 31
st

, 2019 American Access Casualty Company will be permanently deactivating support for 

unsecure browser protocols such as TLS 1.0 and TLS 1.1. We are doing this to remain compliant with 

various entities’ security requirements.  

On August 1
st

, 2019 and after, if you cannot connect to our website, www.aains.com, and the AAXIS 

application (because your browser does not support TLS 1.2), you will be automatically directed to the 

page referenced below with instructions on how to upgrade your browser to a secure version. If you 

have any issues, please contact your Marketing or Underwriting Representative. 

 

 


